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I write to urge this committee to vote against HB3251.  My family and I have camped on the 

Chetco River and other rivers in Oregon.  As a native born Oregonian I resent the rabid 

environmentalists restricting the use of the riverbed to 200 pound or less ATVs.  A 1200 pound 

bull elk does more damage than an ATV.   Oregonians have a right to use their lands and not be 

restricted by these idiotic proposed laws.  Please vote this bill down. 

 

Thank you.  Respectively, Leonard Cleary 

ljcleary7@gmail.com 


